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Investing in our schools

The NSW Government is investing $6.7 billion 
over four years to deliver more than 190 new and 
upgraded schools to support communities across 
NSW. In addition, a record $1.3 billion is being spent 
on school maintenance over five years. This is the 
largest investment in public education infrastructure 
in the history of NSW. 

St Ives North Public School upgrade

An upgrade is underway at St Ives North Public 
School. The project will deliver new permanent 
innovative learning spaces and an upgrade to core 
facilities.

Progress summary

The school upgrade remains on-track for completion 
by mid-2020.

The memorial pavers that have been created by past 
students have been safely stored and will be put back 
in place when construction has been completed.

The memorial garden is also secured safely behind 
the construction hoarding and will be reopened 
when construction has been completed.

Next steps

Work on the building’s structure continues, with 
concrete pouring to create each storey of the new 
building underway.

Concrete mixer deliveries will continue via Memorial 
Avenue. Traffic management will be in place when 
necessary to secure the safety of pedestrians and 
vehicles.

We will continue to work with the school community 
and neighbours to ensure that disruptions are 
minimised.

We thank you for your ongoing patience as we 
continue this important project.
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